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April 22, 2020 

 

 

Notice from Mayor Escapule on COVID-19 

Governor Ducey is not changing his order to stay sheltered in place until April 30th and I 

am asking the Citizens of Tombstone to continue to comply with the Governors wishes in 

making our community safe.  

I would like to caution all citizens to be aware that politicians and candidates are not 

exempt from the Governors Order. If a candidate comes to your house wanting to put up 

signs or talk to you, you have every right to protect yourself and your family and ask the 

candidate to leave.  

As a candidate for Mayor, I would never jeopardize the safety of my friends and 

neighbors in an effort to solicit votes. This is not the time to campaign; this is the time to 

be aware of the seriousness of this COVID-19 virus.  

Your social distancing has proven to be effective considering there are no COVID-19 

cases within the 85638 zip code that we know of at this time.  

 

The latest Executive Order issued March 30th by Governor Doug Ducey follows new 

guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and comes at the 

recommendation of public health officials who are tracking data specific to Arizona. The 

Governor’s order promotes increased physical distancing, while encouraging social 

connectedness among citizens.  
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